Students to display talent at
Meyerhoff

The visual and performing arts talent in the Archdiocese of Baltimore’s Catholic
middle and high schools will be on display March 23 at the Meyerhoff Symphony
Hall in Baltimore.

Celebration of the Arts 2009 - A Night at the Meyerhoff will showcase students
gifted in art, dance, drama and music. Doors open at 6 p.m. to view art displays, and
the performance begins at 7:30 p.m. Tickets, which cost $25 with a $3 service
charge, are available through the Meyerhoff Ticket Office. Call 410-783-8000 or
contact Mary Jo Huston, associate superintendent for archdiocesan schools, at
mjhutson@archbalt.org.
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